
4. COMPLEX CARE HOUSING DEVELOPMENT UPDATE

The panel considered a report (copies of which had been circulated) by
the Head of Social Policy providing an update on the Complex Care
Development sited at Cawburn Road, Pumpherston.

It was recommended that the panel note the progress made in taking
forward the actions related to the building of the 16 complex care
tenancies situated at Cawburn Road, Pumpherston.

Decision

To note the contents of the report.


